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Grampound with Creed C of E School
Fore Street, Grampound, TR2 4SB
grampoundwithcreed.secretary@celticcross.education
 01726 882644     www.grampoundwithcreedschool.co.uk


7th October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday 1st November, Lostledan Class will be going on a school trip to Porfell Wildlife Park and Sanctuary to explore the Maasai village and observe the animals! We will be leaving school at 9:30 on this day and returning in time for 15:00.

Pupils should wear their school uniforms (with appropriate footwear such as wellies or walking boots) and will need a waterproof coat, a packed lunch box and a bottled drink. Should you request a school packed lunch is provided for your child, please order this with Emma in the office by Friday 18th October – these cannot be ordered via ParentPay.

We would like to ask for a voluntary donation of £8.00 per child, which will cover the cost of our entry to the park, as well as travel. Please could you ensure that you have paid this amount by Friday 18th October via ParentPay. We will be visiting the gift shop and pupils may bring up to £5.00 to spend, in a small purse or wallet.

Should you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to come and see me after school.

Many thanks, 

Miss Molden
Lostledan Class
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